
 

We are working alongside Stamford Library’s Ready, Set, Read Summer Reading Challenge – Saturday 8th July to Saturday 
9th September. Check out their events to add to your summer of stories! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 


